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Good afternoon,

My wife, Shannon Thibodeau (cc’ed), and | are residents of. Raglan St., Guelph. We are writing today to express
general support for the development proposal for 9 Omar Street, file No. 0Z519-005. This proposed development
represents a good balance of residential intensification while maintaining neighbourhood character. We are pleased to
see the extensive list of conditions that staff is recommending, and are in support of this project with those
recommendations. We are also pleased to see that this development does not affect the Lucan St. unopen road
allowance.

All the best,
Adam Bonnycastle
Raglan St., Guelph



